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 Richenda Walford 

for BCAAC

OBJ2015/4016/P 13/08/2015  15:56:46 The addition of two floors seems excessive and we also regret the loss of yet another original roof.   

The fenestration and the detailing on the front façade are wrong.  More attention must be paid to the 

size and positioning of the windows, cornicing and parapet.

61B Judd Street
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